
 
 
 

IF AN EU AND A NON – EU INDEPENDENT PROFESSIONAL 
WOULD LIKE TO ENROL INTO THE PROFESSIONAL REGISTER IN ITALY 

 
 
 

If an EU citizen, but also a non - EU citizen, with appropriate qualification or training moves to Italy 
and he intends to enroll into the Professional Register of Agrarian Technicians and Graduated 
Agrarian Technicians, he should contact the competent national authority which is the Ministry of 
Justice (following the Legislative Decree no 206/2007, art. 4); the necessary forms can be 
downloaded  connecting to: 
 
-   http://www.giustizia.it/giustizia/it/mg_3_4_11.wp?tab=m (such as concerning the  recognition 
of  EU professional qualifications). 
 
-   http://www.giustizia.it/giustizia/it/mg_3_4_17.wp?tab=m (such as concerning the recognition 
of  non -EU professional qualifications). 
 
Telephone numbers of the Ministry of Justice competent offices are: 06/6885.2314 - fax 
06/6889.7350. 
E-mail address is riconoscimentotitoli.dginterni.dag@giustizia.it and PEC is prot.dag@giustiziacert.it  
 
For any information, EU and non- EU independent professionals can call on the “Professional contact 
point” that has been established by the  National Professional Association (phone no. 06/6813.4383 
- fax 06/6813.5409 - e-mail: segreteria@agrotecnici.it), further information available also on the 
web site www.agrotecnici.it – section  “Foreign professional qualifications”. 
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